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From: Frank Lunn  
Sent: November 17, 2010 1:48 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: EB-2010-0295
 
To whom this may concern,
 a 2 page notice was posted in our local paper, The Canadian Gazette (Nov. 11, 2010) and I wish to
state that I do NOT feel that we, the consumer, should have to pay the monies owed by you, OEB. As
this was the first time we had seen this notice in our paper,AND the deadline for responding to it was
3 days over the stated time limit, I question whether , in fact, you really wanted a response at all!!!
Never mind that I had to phone the number given, to really understand what the heck you were
REALLY trying to say.  It would appear to me that this was a feeble attempt to make the consumer
aware.  Charlie Lunn
_________________________________________________
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